
 

 

 

 

Little Blind Creek Path Upgrade  

 

Project Shared Path Renewal Works 
Commencement May 2020 

Expected Completion October 2020 

More information melton.vic.gov.au/council/major-projects 

Sections of the asphalt on the Little Blind Creek shared path will be 
upgraded as a part of Council’s Footpath Renewal program. The design 
has been developed to respect the cultural heritage within the creek 
corridor and the trail will follow the existing path with minor refinements. 
 

• The section of path highlighted will be 

reconstructed with concrete and 

widened to 2.5m where possible 

• The footpath will be closed during 

construction. Please avoid accessing any 

fenced area 

Project authorised by  
Melton City Council 

232 High Street, Melton 3337 


